Information Room 102
Management and 26-29 Drury lane

Compliance
Directorate of
Students and

Students and Tel: 020 7848 7816

London

WC2B 5RL



Mr C Verran

By Email: request-227850-32a88415@whatdotheyknow.com

Tuesday, 30 September 2014

Dear Mr Verran,

Freedom of Information Act 2000 request – UKCAT GEP (A102)

In response to your request for information dated 2 September 2014, made under section 1(1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ("the Act"), I am writing to confirm that the information you require does not exist.

An explanation is provided below.

You asked the following:

"I am writing to ascertain the UKCAT GEP (A102) cut off scores for all years that this data is held in the Medical School."

This information is not available as the College does not use UKCAT GEP (A102) cut off scores.

Instead the College uses "competitive averages", which provides an approximate indication as to the average low end score. Please find the scores for the entry years 2013 and 2014 below. These are both post interviews scores.

2014: 772 2013: 730

This completes your request for information.

If you feel your request has not been properly handled or you are otherwise dissatisfied with the outcome of your request, you have the right to complain. Details of how to make a complaint can be found in our FoI Policy, a copy of which is available on our web site at:

http://www.kcl.ac.uk/college/policyzone/index.php?id=209.

Further information is also available from the Information Commissioner at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House

Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Tel: 01625 545 700 www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Sarah Crampton

Legal Compliance Officer